
Photo: Green Reminder 
January 01, 2010 12:00 AM

A group of student "EcoReps" are promoting recycling and waste
reduction. In honor of Earth Day on April 22, they attached signs
on uptown campus trash cans as a reminder that the contents go
to the always-overburdened landfill. (Photo by Paula Burch-
Celentano)
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